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Our Ref. S106: 2151
Oriana GP Limited
11-15 Wigmore Street
London 

W1A 2JZ
                                                                                                   11th October 2012
Dear Sirs,

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as Amended)

Re: Section 106 Agreement signed 1st July 2011
Address: 6 - 17 Tottenham Court Road, London, W1T 1AZ 

Planning Reference No: 2010/5956/P
Service Management Plan
Thank you for the submission of the Service Management Plan which has been reviewed by colleagues in Transport Team and found to be acceptable.  I can confirm that clauses 4.4.1 and 4.4.2 have been discharged. 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of clause 4.4.3 and the requirement to ensure that the highways in the London Borough of Camden are only used for the servicing of the Westminster development in strict accordance with the approved Service Management Plan.
I trust this information is of use but if you do have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
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Therese Gallagher, for

Director, Environment Department.
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